
 

  Himachal Pradesh 

  Public Service Commission 

 
  PRESS NOTICE 

 

No. 04-15/2024- PSC (R-III)                                                                           Dated: 14.11.2024 

 
 

Apropos to advertisement No.21/8-2024 dated 06-08-2024 

whereby 30 posts of Himachal Pradesh Finance & Account Service (HPF&AS) were 

advertised. It is for information of all concerned that Himachal Pradesh Public Service 

Commission has decided to conduct the HPF&AS Preliminary Examination-2024 tentatively   

on 22.12.2024 from 11:00 A.M. to 01:00 P.M. at Shimla.   
 

 

 

                                                                                                                   Sd/- 

             (Nivedita Negi), IAS 

                     Secretary, 

                                      H.P Public Service Commission.  

                                                                                             Telephone No. 0177-2623786. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


